
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

January 11, 2025 
Monthly Meeting 

 
Meeting was called to order at 8:30 by club President Shane Flanagan. 
 
Members present: Nick – KB0GMQ, Dave – WB0YXH, Sonja – KA0EZA, Gene – W0GLF, Shane – KE0APG, 
Andy – KF0CSI, Terry L – W0TDL, Aaron – KT0Q, Jeanna – KF0JFK, Bruce – K8UDH, Dale – WB0CNY, 
Frank – KF0ODS, Terry KF0ATX, Monty – NR0A. 
 
Guests Present: Rich - KF0SKV 
 
The Minutes were read by Aaron.  Monty made a motion to accept. Dave B. seconded. It was carried by 
the club. 
 
The Treasurers Report was read by Aaron. A motion was made by Terry L. to accept. Bruce seconded. It 
was carried by the club. 
 
Committee Reports 
 
Testing Committee – Our next testing session will be at on February 15th at the Library. Testing is 
planned for 1:15pm. VE’s should let Monty know they will be there and arrive by 1:00pm 
 
Repeater Reports – While most of the issues with the 440 seem taken care of, some folks are still having 
access issues. We will look into some solutions before installing the second laptop at the 73 site. The 73 
site doesn’t seem to be having issues.  
 
Old Business 

 
Dues are due today. Aaron will hold off sending out letters until after the January meeting. 
 
Winter Field Day - This is scheduled for January 25th and 26th. Shane will host at his house. Terry R. 
discussed the multipliers and how scoring works this year. While we won’t get the most contacts, we 
can certainly test out a variety of our skill sets. Setup will be on Friday at 4:30 pm. The official start time 
is 10am on Saturday, but folks can arrive at around 8am to setup.  
 

Elkhorn Valley Amateur Radio 

Club 
P. O. Box 1033 
Norfolk, NE 68702-1033 

www.qsl.net/evarc 
 

http://www.qsl.net/evarc


 

 

 

Monty was able to order the books from the ARRL for the library. Due to their new system, they send 
the books directly to the library. The total for the books was $270.66.  
 
New Business 
 
No New Business. 
 
Gene won split the pot today. The total was $15 which he donated to the club. 
 
Future Dates 

 
Winter Field Day – January 25th and 26th 
February Meeting – February 8th 
Testing – February 15th  
 
Meeting Adjourned at 9:03 am. 
 
Training was held discussing Allstar mode which is connected to both repeaters.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Aaron Mathis, KT0Q 

Treasurer/Secretary  

 


